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Maine's Extended Producer Responsibility law is a critical step in addressing the 
growing waste crisis. LD 1423 threatens to weaken the law allowing corporations to 
offload the costs of waste management onto taxpayers and municipalities. I feel 
strongly that producers should bear the responsibility for the entire lifecycle of their 
products, including the waste they generate. By opposing LD1423, Maine can ensure 
a more sustainable system where companies are incentivized to reduce packaging 
waste, invest in recycling and promote circular economy solutions. 


